
Thereʼs an easy way to protect your tax dollars from government waste, and a growing
number of communities are already using it to save millions. Itʼs called a Responsible
Bidding Ordinance – ameasure that applies a verifiable standard for contractors who
work on projects funded by taxpayer dollars. It helps to reduce costly mistakes that
unsafe, unqualified contractors make, and that taxpayers pay for over and over again.
To learn more, visit our website and click on Responsible Bidding Ordinances.
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We’re the Indiana, Illinois & Iowa Foundation For Fair Contracting.

We make things fair for taxpayers, contractors and workers.


